
HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Mission plate donations for June will continue to go to Creation Care.  We have been reading the 

messages from the diocese on Creation Care and believe that there might be grants or other ways 

that our donations can be used.  We are all worried about climate changes, the impact on 

vulnerable people around the world, cleaner and more efficient energy sources, and how each of us 

does or does not support the goals of Creation Care.  Our "island home" is a special place in our 

universe, created by God. Let us give thanks by supporting programs and policies that support 

Creation Care.   

• Food Pantry-The foods we will be collecting for the month of June are pancake mix, maple 

syrup, jelly, cereal (“fun” types).    

• We will no longer be collecting bottle caps and box tops for West Street School.  They have 

discontinued the program.   

• The Daughters of The King will be collecting articles for St. Luke's Guesthouse & guests.  We 

are looking for the following items: laundry detergent, toilet paper, large kitchen trash bags, & dish 

detergent.  These donations can be placed in the plastic St. Luke's bin at the back of the church. 

Thank you for your support! 

 

  


